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Rancho Santa Fe Association
P.0O. Box A, Rancho Santa Fe, CA 92067-0359

April 4, 2024

Attention: San Diego County Board of Supervisors
Subject: Letter of Support for Roundabout TransNet Program Funding
Dear San Diego County Board of Supervisors,

On behalf of the Rancho Santa Fe Board of Directors, | want to express our support for
the programming of $3 million for roundabouts within the 2025 TransNet Program of
Projects. As you may be aware, Del Dios Highway is major thoroughfare that connects
the east and west county communities in San Diego County. Over the years, as the only
viable east-west corridor, it has experienced tremendous traffic growth leading to traffic
congestion, safety issues, reduced mobility, delays, and air pollution.

Residents of Rancho Santa Fe and nearby communities have long waited for the
implementation of the roundabouts. Programming the $3 million for one of the first
roundabouts will relieve congestion, provide traffic calming, increase bike mobility, and
enhance the environment. We strongly support the allocation of this funding and
appreciate the Board of Supervisors' consideration of the request.

L Beau

Courtney LeHBeau
President, Board of Directors
Rancho Santa Fe Association
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